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Join Our Silent Auction in
March!
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Can You Donate to
DHC's Silent Auction?

In spring 2022, Doctors for Healthy Communities (DHC) is
hosting our 2nd Annual Virtual Silent Auction. All money
raised will support underserved children and families
across Kentucky.

DHC is asking for prizes and item packages to support our
mission. Previous items included:
o Kentucky centric packages featuring basketball,
bourbon, or both.
e "Night Out" items including gift cards to local
restaurants or fun small group gatherings.
» Gift cards of all shapes and sizes supporting unique
opportunities.
Not sure if your idea is a good fit? Send us a message. If
you think it would be a good auction item, you're likely right!

If you're able to donate, please send an image,
description, and starting bid to dhcus502@gmail.com.

All items must be available by March 15. When the
auction concludes, DHC will connect donators with
high bidders to facilitate delivery.

Waiting Room Chairs Donated
to Newcomer Academy

The office of Doctors for Healthy
Communities (DHC) Board Member
Dr. Naveed Chowhan donated
waiting room chairs to the
Newcomer Academy School of
JCPS. Thank you to Dr. Chowhan
and his staff for their generous gift
to help Newcomer Academy’s staff
and students. These chairs will be
used by School Nurse Juna
Mangar, RN, in the school clinic.
DHC wants to specially
acknowledge Principal Gwen Snow for her leadership to support students in
whatever way possible

The goal of the English as a Second Language (ESL) Newcomer Academy is
to provide a welcoming and respectful environment that meets the unique
linguistic, academic, and social/emotional needs of sixth- through tenth-grade
English Language Learners (ELLs) in the JCPS District. The school clinic
provides highly valuable services for the well being of the students. Many of
them are rebuilding their life in USA as they came from conflict torn areas.
DHC is proud to support Newcomer Academy and JCPS schools.




Pictured above are DHC Executive Director Debbie Harper, DHC President Dr.
Muhammad Babar, Juna Mangar, RN, and Principal Gwen Snow.

DHC Seeks Donations for Kids
Winter Supplies

A world of possibilities
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DHC is assisting Newcomer Academy as it collects
supplies. This winter, we're looking for:

e Deodorant
* Shampoo and Conditioner
* Winter Coats, Hats, and Gloves
o In teenage and small adult sizes
* Feminine Hygiene Products
¢ Women's Underwear
« Wet Wipes
e Washcloths
e Grocery Store Gift Cards

Able To Help?
Email dhcus502@gmail.com
to connect with our team.
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Don't Miss Our KY Lions Eye
Foundation Interview

DHC works closely with the KY
Lions Eye Foundation to provide
student and sports physicals in
Louisville and across Kentucky. To
|| spread the news on the great work
the Foundation is doing, DHC
recently interviewed Foundation
Executive Director Lindy Lamkin and
KidSight Coordinator Karen Hayse.
Read the full article here.

Dr. Babar Recognized as
Health Equity Champion

DHC President Dr. Muhammad Babar has been announced as a Health Equity Champion
for Louisville Business First's 2022 Health Care Heroes event. We'll be sharing the full
story and images next month. Congratulations Dr. Babar!

Donate to DHC Here!

Doctors for Healthy Communities | 2107 Twin Hill Road, Louisville KY 40207
dhcus.org@gmail.com | www.dhcus.org

STAY CONNECTED
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